

## Former Students gather for the Boys 1st XV Blazer Presentation



The start of the Boys 1st XV Rugby season was celebrated with the presentation of blazers to team members.

Arranged by the Director of Rugby, former Black Fern and Physical Education teacher Doris Taufateau, former Boys 1st XV Rugby players were invited to attend the ceremony at which Tanner Vili (Head Boy 1994 and Samoan International) spoke about motivation, commitment and the importance of education.

Joining the celebration on the day were, from the left, Soana Pamaka, Principal, Scott Mansell, Technical Analyst, Walter Pakelani, Tanner Vili, Nepote Hingano, Director of Pastoral Care, Paula Finepolo, Chris Hiko, Coach, Mykal Pongi, Trainer, Paea Ahokava, Russell Dunn, Deputy Principal and Doris Taufateau.



























A Container for Tonga

































